Martha's Vineyard Public Schools

Excellence and Equity For All Children

MATTHEW T. D'ANDREA, LP.D. SUPERINTENDENT

Equal Opportunity Employer

HOPE T. MACLEOD, M.ED., BCBA DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES (SECONDARY)

RICHARD M. SMITH, ED.D. ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

NANCY W. DUGAN, M.ED., BCBA DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES (ELEMENTARY)

AMELIA C. TIERNEY SCHOOL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR

CATHERINE A. STONE ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT TO THE SUPERINTENDENT

JANET L. SYLVIA FINANCIAL ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT

March 12, 2019

Jim Malkin, Chair Chilmark Board of Selectmen P.O. Box 119 Chilmark, MA 02535

Dear Chair Malkin:

The All-Island Finance Committee will meet on Thursday, March 21, 2019, at 7:00 PM at the Martha's Vineyard Regional High School Library. At this meeting, a presentation regarding the warrant article for the MVRHS feasibility study will be given. I'm inviting you and the other Chilmark Board of Selectmen to attend this meeting and would appreciate it if you'd forward the invitation to them, also.

Sincerely,

Matthew T. D'Andrea Superintendent of Schools



MTD/rs